

49 West 45th Street, 12th Floor • New York, NY 10036 (212) 932-3049 • (800) 828-8349 • Fax (212) 663-8169

January 22, 2015

Dear Friend of Oxbridge,

I am delighted to announce the launch of three new Oxbridge student programs for summer 2015.

- Oxbridge St. Andrews (grades 10-12): 14 June 11 July 2015
- Oxbridge UCLA (grades 10-12): 22 June 17 July 2015
- The Oxford One Week Seminar (grades 10-12): 2 9 August 2015

Like our programs in Oxford and Cambridge, New York, Paris, Barcelona, Salamanca, and Montpellier, our new programs in **St. Andrews** and at **UCLA** offer students four weeks of academic and creative immersion anchored in spectacular and culturally vibrant settings. Our new **Oxford Seminar**, by contrast, is an intense week-long session that enables small groups of dedicated students to plunge into the subjects they love and to brush up on the skills required for university applications, all under the guidance of experts from Oxford University.

Please feel free to call our New York office at +1 212-932-3049 or email us at info@oxbridgeprograms.com if you have any questions about these programs.

Thank you and I hope to see you, or your friends or students, on our programs this summer.

Sincerely,

James G. Basker Founder & Director

who Bushen